
    Morning Announcements 
Monday, June 2, 2014 

 
1. ATTENTION ALL FALL ATHLETES:  Try to take care of your three sports eligibility forms for 

the fall sports season before the end of this school year.  Forms can be found on the school 
website or you can get them from Mr. Weiss.  Turn in all completed forms to Coach Weiss as 
soon as possible. 

2. There will be a Softball meeting during Enrichment Study Hall today in the Commons.  The 
softball banquet is this afternoon at 5:00 in the commons. 

3. Congrats to the track athletes who competed at Sectionals Friday at Colfax.  Quentin Edelburg 
advanced to the State Meet in the long jump.  He will jump in LaCrosse on Saturday at 10:30 
a.m.  Congrats to the whole team on a great season! 

4. Boys Basketball players are reminded to turn in their off season tournament information sheet 
today. 

5. Girls Basketball will meet in Mr. Wudi’s room today during Enrichment Study Hall. 
 

 
LUNCH       
Chicken Patty on a Bun 
Noodles 
Green Beans 
Peaches 
Pears 
Garden Spot 
 
 


